Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028
Telephone: 213/463-1629

SPACES

August 20, 1986

Ms. Niki Collins—Nakles
255 Edgewater Drive, LWW
Macon, Georgia 31210

Dear Ms. Collins—Nakles:

Thank you for having the slides reproduced for us. We look forward
to receiving them. Our newsletter deadline has been changed to a
later date, so I am hopeful that Mr. Fugard will have time to
respond to our requests for information and photographs.

SPACES is indeed very interested in Helen Martin's work, and I
thank you again for your help.

Sincerely,
Blaine Wnwdman—

Elaine Wintman
Assistant Director
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